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4/18/18 

Internet Safety Presentations for Grades 6-12 

I am excited to announce that US Department of Homeland Security Special Agent Todd Wilton will be presenting to our students in 

grades 6-12 on Thursday, April 26. Special Agent Wilton will stress the importance of education and community awareness regarding 

the dangers of online activity. He will be addressing Internet safety topics including online predators, high risk social media apps, 

sexting, cyberbullying and more.  

There will be two separate presentations during the morning of April 26 in the Jeffers High School Gymnasium for the following 

grades:  

● 9:00-10:00 am - 6, 7 and 8 

● 10:30-12:00 pm - 9, 10, 11 and 12 

Special Agent Wilton will also be hosting follow-up parent presentations. Please note that parent presentations are not appropriate 

for children. The subject matter will be direct and presented to provide an accurate picture of Internet dangers our children could 

experience.  

Parent presentations will be held on the following dates and times: 

April 24​th​ – Houghton High School Auditorium 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

April 25​th​ – MTU at MUB 1:00 – 3:00 p.m. 

April 26​th​ – Jeffers High School Gymnasium 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

 

Although some topics may be sensitive, Mr. Wilton keeps his presentations age appropriate. We strive to educate our children and 

to keep them as safe as possible. This is a unique opportunity for our children and community members to learn from an expert in 

Internet Safety. Please do not hesitate to contact me at (906)482-0599, ext. 2201 or ​lishinskis@adams.k12.mi.us​ if you have 

questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Steve Lishinski, Principal 
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